

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

October 3, 2019

The Honorable John A. Yarmuth Chairman Committee on Budget U.S. House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) received your September 27, 2019 letter requesting information and documents about OMB's apportionment actions. Per your request, please find enclosed a preliminary response. We will be in contact about the remaining requests in your letter.

Sincerely,

Jason A. Yaworske

Associate Director for Legislative Affairs

Enclosure

cc: The Honorable Steve Womack The Honorable Kay Granger



EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

October 3, 2019

The Honorable Nita Lowey Chairwoman Committee on Appropriations U.S. House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Madam Chairwoman:

The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) received your September 27, 2019 letter requesting information and documents about OMB's apportionment actions. Per your request, please find enclosed a preliminary response. We will be in contact about the remaining requests in your letter.

Sincerely,

Jason A. Yaworsk

Associate Director for Legislative Affairs

Enclosure

cc: The Honorable Steve Womack The Honorable Kay Granger